Florida Music Director
Call for Papers – Summer 2022

Description
Florida Music Director, a previous recipient of the Music Educators’ National Conference Award for Excellence, is the official publication of the Florida Music Education Association. The Florida Music Director contains articles of interest to music educators of all levels, from pre-Kindergarten through the college level. It is published eight times annually and distributed to more than 5,000 music teachers, district music supervisors, and other subscribers.

Type of Submissions Sought
The Florida Music Director publishes feature articles for music educators of all levels, Pre-K through college.  Articles generally focus on concepts for the practitioner with practical ideas applicable to music teachers in all areas.  Articles should clearly identify problems and offer solutions or considerations for addressing concerns or issues.

Submission Information
Featured articles to be considered for publication are usually 3 to 5 pages in length for printed issues and 5 to 10 pages in length for digital issues. Each page should have approximately 500 words per page, be double-spaced, and include references to all citations.  Most articles contain a small number of references for work or information provided by outside sources.  Citation and reference styles should adhere to the latest edition of the Publication Manual of the American Psychological Association (APA). Complete instructions for submission are available at this website: https://fmea.org/publications/florida-music-director/submission-information/ 

URL for journal
https://fmea.org/publications/florida-music-director/ 

Questions Should Be Directed To
D. Gregory Springer, Ph.D.
Editor, Florida Music Director
dgspringer@fsu.edu  


